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FINALS SCHEDULE: MINIMUM DAYS 

WEDNESDAY MAY 29   PERIODS 4 & 5 

THURSDAY  MAY 30  PERIODS 3 & 6 

FRIDAY        MAY 31  PERIODS 2 & 7   

 

GENERAL 
NO STUDENT SUMMONS DURING FINAL EXAMS:  STUDENTS please note, there are NO student 

summons delivered during Final Exams.  Please do NOT call your parents and ask them to excuse you 

early for any reason.  The Attendance Office WILL NOT deliver student summons during Final Exams 

to remove you from class.  All students need to stay during the entire final exam period out of respect 

for all the other classes in exams. 

 

ATTENTION STUDENTS - This is a reminder that you are not allowed in the A, B or C Core Computer 

Labs unless you are directly supervised by one of your teachers.  Students in the labs without 

supervision will be asked to leave" 

 

If you are taking Honors Anatomy and Physiology next year, stop by Ms. King's room, G-105, for 

the summer assignment. 

 

ATTENTION ALL ATHLETES.  All lockers must be cleaned out by Friday May 31st before 11am.  

Anything left in the lockers after that point will be nonreturnable and donated to good will.  Please 

remove your lock, clean out any possessions, and remove any stickers, etc. that may be on your locker.  

Lockers that are left damaged will be assessed a maintenance fee.   

 

TENNIS:  Those interested in girls and boys tennis summer camp, please come pick up summer camp 

packet from Mr. Yong in room F-1.  Registration Deadline is June 7. 

 

THE SUMMER SPLASH pool party event sponsored by the City of Santa Clarita and DFY IT is 

happening June 8th at the Sports Complex.  Tickets are just 5.00 and that includes free food, 

sunglasses, DJ, dance, swimming, and more!  All high schools in the valley are attending.  You don't want 

to miss out!  Please see Ms. Krumrich to purchase a ticket.   

 

MEETINGS 

 

ROLEPLAYING CLUB will be meeting for the final time this year on Friday, May 31st at 12:30 to 5 pm in 

K4.  We will be playing the pathfinder roleplaying system.  Newcomers are welcome! 


